
November 18, 2019 
Middle School Board Report 
 

1. Our Professional Development on November 11th focused on our MTSS process in 
the middle school.  This year we have begun to screen all students in the areas of 
reading, math, and social emotional health.  Our staff looked at the FAST system and 
what the data is showing us about our school.  Staff then worked to identify next 
steps in each of the areas. 

 
2. Career Week was held Nov 4-8.  This was the first year for Career Week to be held in 

our new school.  The students did a great job with interviews again this year. 
Thanks to all that helped make this happen for our 8th grade students.  
 

3. Thanks to everyone that welcomed the community into our building for our 
Community open house.  There was a lot of positive feedback for our new building 
and the experiences we are able to offer to our students.  

 
4.  

 
MIDDLE SCHOOL PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCE RESULTS 

2019-2020 
 

FIRST SEMESTER CONFERENCES (October 21 & October 22) 
 

# of students #attended % attended Previous Year 
% attended 

5th Grade 75 70 93% 
 
6th Grade 59 49 83% 95% 
 
7th Grade 65 53 82% 91% 
 
8th Grade 75 55 73% 84% 
 

 


